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Amadi, Eric A - DNR

From: Bollinger, Mike W (Pittsburgh) USA <Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.Biz>
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 11:01 AM
To: Amadi, Eric A - DNR
Cc: Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; Haag, Christine T - DNR; Norman, Michele R - DNR; Nelson, 

William J - DNR; McChesney, Charles (Pittsburgh) USA; Slenska, Mike (Pittsburgh) USA; 
Philpotts, Brett H (Pittsburgh) USA; Noel, Mike; Eric M. McLeod 
(Eric.McLeod@huschblackwell.com)

Subject: RE: Review of Site Conditions and Progress in the VPLE Program - Former Koppers Tar 
Plant & Wabash Alloys (BRRTS #: 02-41-553761 & 06-41-561509) and City of Oak Creek 
Utility Corridor Lot 1 (BRRTS #: 02-41-561425 & 06-41-561426), Oak Creek, WI.

Dear Eric 
We are in receipt of the Department’s letter dated November 19, 2020.  This e-mail is intended to confirm Beazer East, 
Inc.’s (Beazer) commitment to submit the requested Interim Action Work Plan by December 21, 2020. As was noted in 
the Department’s letter, Beazer has previously requested a meeting with the Department.  The Department has 
indicated that upon submittal of the requested Work Plan, the Department would welcome a meeting.  Beazer would 
like to schedule the requested meeting at this time.  We are available January 7th, 8th, 14th and 15th, 2021.  Please let us 
know as soon as possible the Department’s availability for a meeting. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Michael W. Bollinger 
  
Sr. Environmental Manager 
Beazer East, Inc. 
c/o Three Rivers Management, Inc. (Agent for Beazer East, Inc.) 
600 River Avenue, Suite 200 
Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
  
(412) 208-8864 Office 
(412) 208-8803 Fax 
(412) 327-3362 Cell 
 
Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.BIZ 

 
 
 

From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR <Eric.Amadi@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 12:30 PM 
To: Bollinger, Mike W (Pittsburgh) USA <Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.Biz> 
Cc: Fassbender, Judy L - DNR <Judy.Fassbender@wisconsin.gov>; Haag, Christine T - DNR 
<Christine.Haag@wisconsin.gov>; Norman, Michele R - DNR <Michele.Norman@wisconsin.gov>; Nelson, William J - DNR 
<William.Nelson@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Review of Site Conditions and Progress in the VPLE Program - Former Koppers Tar Plant & Wabash Alloys 
(BRRTS #: 02-41-553761 & 06-41-561509) and City of Oak Creek Utility Corridor Lot 1 (BRRTS #: 02-41-561425 & 06-41-
561426), Oak Creek, WI. 
 
Hi Mike (Bollinger): 
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Please see attached letter regarding the referenced subject.   If you have questions, please let us know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Eric 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Eric Amadi 
Cell Phone: (414) 405-0752 - primary phone contact during the COVID-19 health crisis 
eric.amadi@wisconsin.gov 


